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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

Sacred Fools Extending 
Denim Doves to February 24 

 

  

 

Los Angeles, CA (February 13th, 2017) Due to popular demand, Sacred Fools Theater 

Company is thrilled to announce that it will be adding an extra week to the run of its 

current production of Denim Doves.  

 

Originally scheduled to close on February 17, two additional performances have been 

added to the following weekend on Friday, February 23 and Saturday, February 24.  

 

This production is the West Coast premiere of Denim Doves, written by Adrienne Dawes, 

lyrics by Cyndi Williams, original music and arrangements by Ellen Warkentine (including 

adaptations of music by Erik Seacrest) and directed by Rosie Glen-Lambert. 

 

For more information on the show, its cast and production team, please refer to the 

original press release, attached.  
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No Patron will pay more than $15 for a Sacred Fools show 

We believe that theatre should be accessible to everyone.  That's why, for our 21st 

season, we've made a pledge to lower our ticket prices so that anyone who wants to 

experience live theatre has the opportunity to do so. 

 
 

Quick Summary 

WHAT: Sacred Fools presents Denim Doves (extension dates) 

WHERE: The Broadwater, 1076 Lillian Way, LA CA 90038 

WHEN: FOUR PERFORMANCES REMAINING! Fridays & Saturdays at 8pm,  

Closing Saturday, February 24 

TICKETS: $15 

Press RSVP: Publicity@sacredfools.org 

Public RSVP: Reservations at (310) 281-8337 or buy tickets online at  

www.sacredfools.org  

 

MORE PRESS: Photos and EPK content available at www.sacredfools.org/publicity 

* * * * * 

Sacred Fools Theater Company, the resident theater company of The Broadwater, 1078 

Lillian Way (Santa Monica Blvd. and Lillian Way) on Theater Row, is a non-profit, 

ensemble-run theater company founded in 1997, committed to the development of new 

plays and projects that challenge traditional expectations of the theatrical experience. 

 

Sacred Fools Company meetings are open to the public and anyone who would like to 

participate is encouraged to attend. The next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, March 

11 at 3:00 pm.  

 

For more information about any of our programming or the company itself, contact us 

at publicity@sacredfools.org and visit www.sacredfools.org.  

 

For information regarding The Broadwater, please visit www.thebroadwaterla.com 
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